
Feedback on Virtual Library Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Library's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on My Recent Virtual Library Experience 

Dear [Librarian's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experience 

using the virtual library services. 

Overall, I found the virtual library to be a valuable resource. The selection of e-books and 

academic journals was impressive, and I particularly appreciated the user-friendly interface that 

made navigation easy.  

However, I encountered some challenges during my visit. Specifically, I found that the search 

function could use some enhancements to improve the accuracy of results. Additionally, I 

experienced a few technical difficulties while accessing certain digital materials. 

Despite these issues, I was able to find the information I needed, and I appreciate the support of 

the library staff during my visit. I believe that with some improvements, the virtual library can 

offer an even better experience for users. 

Thank you for your dedication to providing excellent library services. I look forward to seeing 

the ongoing improvements in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


